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I am writing to convey my disappointment about revisiting an issue that was 

conclusively settled by public vote. Such actions can undermine the publics trust. I 

believe it is crucial for us to respect the outcomes of our collective decisions moving 

forward. Thank you for considering my perspective on this matter. 


